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Gil Morris-Jr. Staff Commodore 

Erlene Pace-Shipôs Store Pam Jackson-Communications 

Our 2016 volunteer board: They work behind the scenes to make 
our club a very special place. Without them there would be no club. 

Cindy Allen-Secretary Jackie Sands-Treasurer 

Aurelia Okino-Membership 

Ray Nagele-Webmaster Bob McCormick-Roster Josef Davydovits-Historian 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Hello fellow yachtsmen!  The new year has started quite well.  We already have had  
successful events thus far. The New Members brunch event was a great success.   
Thank you Les and Cathy Kelly for such a great job putting it on.  We had a great 

turnout: over 100 members and 7 new members have joined this first boating event of the year.  The 
Event Host brunch was held on January 10 and was very well attended.  The Board members prepared 
their favorite dishes to share and many event hosts enjoyed great food and friendship. 
Unfortunately, the Superbowl party that was scheduled for February 7 did not materialized due to very 
low member response.  The Board would like to know the reason why the response to this event was so 
anemic.  We would like your input and comments so that we can improve it in the future.  Please e-mail 
me at romida777@yahoo.com with your comments and suggestions. 
Our next planned event is Opening Day, Saturday, April 16.    

 
 
 
 
 
Ahoy Fellow Seagate Yacht Club Members: 
 
2016 has started out with a BANG with two great events in January. The Event Host 
Brunch where ñHostsò set in motion plans for all of the upcoming events this year. 
Tons of fun is scheduled so donôt miss any of the planned Events this year.   
 

Next was the record turnout for the New Members Brunch. Over 100 of us boarded SGYC Yachts and 
motored to Long Beach.  The Huntington Harbour Philharmonic Committee surprised Fran and I with a 
presentation from the California State Legislature for winning "Best Yacht Club Award" for the SGYC boat 
entry Titanic in the 2015 Huntington Harbour Boat Parade for the Cruise of Lights. We are having this 
acknowledgement framed and it will hang with pride near the Trophy Case upstairs.   
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